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March 19, 2018 
 
                                      

PROJECT:     2018 STREET PAINTING- 
         LONG LINES (QUOTE)      

    
 
To the Board of Public Works 
 
Dear Board of Public Works Members: 
 
The following quote proposal was received for the 2018 Street Painting-Long Lines 
 (Quote) project: 
      Quote 

 
TWIN CITY STRIPING     $32,400.00 

 DELANO, MINNESOTA 
  
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the quote proposal to Twin City Striping 
in the amount of $32,400.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 

       
      Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 
RT:kn  


